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Important dates to take note of! 
• August 31, Friday  No School

• September 3, Monday  No School

• September 14, Friday  Popcorn Friday-watch for information coming home next week.

• September 20, Thursday PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM

• September 21, Popcorn Friday

• September 25, Tuesday, Half Day, Noon dismissal

• September 27, Fall Pictures!  Order Forms will be sent home the week before!  

• September 28, Popcorn Friday

• October 5, CHS Homecoming and Foundation Fest!

Paris Ridge Families -

It has been an outstanding first week of school and it has been wonderful to have students back after a quiet summer. The first few 

weeks of a new year are focused on establishing routines for success both in our classroom as well as in our common areas 

(hallways, bathrooms, cafeteria and playground). This is true for home as well as students adjust to waking up early, getting to bed 

at a reasonable hour and, of course, getting used to having lunch on “our” schedule! 

We met as a school on Tuesday morning for our annual Flag Raising Ceremony. This year’s ceremony was modified due to the 

weather, but with the help of our new students and staff we “raised” the Paris Ridge flag by passing the flag from our new first

grade students down to our new 5th grade students and finally to our new staff. Later in the day, Mr. Tony was able to raise both 

the American flag as well as our Paris Ridge flag to officially kick off the 2018-19 school year. Both flags fly over our building on a 

daily basis to remind us that we are part of both a large community (our nation) and a smaller one (our school). This ceremony 

also serves as our first PBIS assembly. We will meet monthly to celebrate the wonderful things that are happening at our school as 

well as to focus on one of nine character skills (through our True Success program) that help us further develop what it means to 

be respectful, responsible and safe. During the first month of school, we will be focusing on the character skill of RESPECT. 

As we transition into our second week of school, here are a few beginning of the year reminders:

•The school day begins at 8:45. Students should not be dropped off before 8:30.

•The school day ends at 3:40. Please make sure that any messages that students need to receive about 

end of the day plans are called in prior to 2:00.

•Please drive slowly on the roads as you approach the school at the start and end of the day. We have many 

students who are walking to and from school now and we want to ensure they are safe.

•Morning drop off reminders……

(1) If you need extra time, we ask that you park and walk your student in.

(2) We ask that students exit cars on the passenger side closest to the sidewalk, 

(3) Please be sure to watch for students/families as you pass through the pedestrian walkway. 

Finally, our first PTO meeting is Thursday, September 20th at 7:00 pm. If you are available, please plan on joining us 

as this is a great way to hear more about what is happening at school, meet other parents and learn about how you 

can get involved with school events. 

Have a great long weekend and wonderful start to our second week of school! 

Your Principal,

Mr. V
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